
  



 

 

 

David Pipe:       Low Volume Production Manager.   (Ogle Design Ltd) 

Subject:             Ogle involvement and the Middlebridge Scimitar. 

Date:        18.07.2013 

  Ogle Design Ltd and Tom Karen, had quite an extensive involvement in the early planning of the new 

Middlebridge Scimitar car. 

 At the time I was LVP (Low Volume Production) Manager at Ogle design and ran the resin casting and 

GRP workshop. Together with John Fox General Manager, and Roger Mills Production Director, I 

attended several meetings with Peter Boam and John McCauley to discuss the modifications to the 

original styling bucks. These had been stored at Reliant in Tamworth and moved to Ogle’s facilities in 

Letchworth. They were not in great shape but the pattern makers repaired the damage.  

 Ogle helped in the redesign of the front and rear body shape to incorporate more curves to the new 

bumpers and the pattern shop modified the original styling bucks so the new moulds could be produced.  

 I also had the task of sourcing a manufacturer for the ‘shield’ badges though this was taken over by 

Middlebridge. I remember some of the meetings being ‘tense’ - the project at this stage was not public 

and Middlebridge were very strict on maintaining the secrecy which made sourcing the new shield 

badges almost impossible!  

 Yours sincerely,   

David Pipe 

Note: The above article is a great addition to the Middlebridge history area as it not only shows how 

much Ogle Design Ltd were involved with the Middlebridge Scimitar project but it also mentions the 

new shield badges as well and just how early it was discussed.  

Mick Gaughran 

MESS Registrar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


